
 

 

 

Principal Message for October 6, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Mark your calendars. Thursday, October 26th from 5:30-7:00 pm, we will be hosting 
our Family Homecoming Student-Led Conference Event following the football game. 
We will also be having a General PTA Meeting in the cafeteria at 5:00 pm. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. For questions regarding athletics, 
please reach out to our Athletic Director, Melvin Chambers at mchambers@wcpss.net. 

Wednesday, October 11-Girls’ Volleyball vs. Wakefield MS (away) 
Wednesday, October 11-Girls’ Soccer vs.  Wakefield MS (away) 
Thursday, October 12—Football vs.  Wakefield MS (away) 
 
Interested in purchasing online tickets for an athletic event? You can also purchase a 
Season Pass that will get you into all events.  https://gofan.co/app/school/NC68205 
Each game ticket is $6. A Season Pass in $40 and good for the season. 

 
No Fuss Fundraiser Is Here!!! 

 Beginning TODAY through the 26th the PTA will be asking all parents 
to give any amount they can to raise $15,000 in 15 school days. Donation envelopes 
and our No Fuss Flyer were sent home yesterday. You can place cash or checks in the 
envelope and your child will drop it in the PTA lockbox at school. You can also donate 
online by clicking HERE! Receipts will be given upon request.  
 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
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 The classroom with the HIGHEST PERCENTAGE of PARTICIPATION (any 
amount is accepted!) in our No Fuss Fundraiser will earn a pizza party after the 
fundraiser ends on the 26th!!  
 

Students will be given the opportunity to vote on a staff member they want 
TO GET PIED during homecoming week by putting cash or change in donation 
buckets during lunch.  
 
Funds will go towards supporting students academically and socially. Some examples 
are: funding field trips, providing student and classroom incentives, purchasing 
innovative teaching resources, sponsoring after-school clubs, improving the outdoor 
courtyard for students to eat lunch, and so much more!  ANY AMOUNT COUNTS!!! 
***********************************************************************
********* 
Monthly PTA Cougar News 
Click HERE to subscribe to our monthly newsletter to stay informed and learn about 
everything happening with your PTA! You can also see our October Issue here as well.  
***********************************************************************
********* 
New Carroll T-shirts, Pajama Pants, and Hoodies are HERE!  

 
The new Carroll T-shirts are here along with more sizes of pajama pants and hoodies. If 
you haven't purchased yours, there is still time!! Click HERE to purchase a shirt for $15, 
pajama pants for $20, and a new hoodie for $25.  
 

8th Grade Families: 
The WCPSS Early College Fair will take place Saturday, October 14 from 9:00 AM to 
11:00 AM at the Vernon Malone College and Career Academy.  All interested 

https://us12.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=6739f2d3ae84a546b0d5300f7&id=2a766027a7
https://carroll.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true


 

 

 

 
 

8th graders and parents/guardians are encouraged to attend and to apply to any one of 
our seven early college high schools in the district. Early college high schools are 
prioritized as an opportunity for first-generation college students.  
 
All 8th Graders will be learning about the seven early colleges beginning next week in 
their English/Language Arts class. The early college application period will begin on 
Monday, October 16th and end on Thursday, December 14th. If you have any questions 
regarding early college or the application process, please contact Ms. Moore, 
omoore@wcpss.net. 
 

If you want to know what your child is working on in their classes. Please visit our 

Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG). If you have an immediate need please contact me directly 

at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIepOvnfIENC4yWV2ah4wKBuJ3UCPBhc_VpmESEE-As/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net

